
 

Hope to See You in San Francisco  

  
February 10, 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

  
Please Renew Your Membership 

 

 
  

  

 

  
  
Dear Rural Caucus Members, 
  
Just want to let you know it is time to please renew your Rural Caucus Membership. Here is the link on 
the Party website: CDP: Caucus Dues. I highly recommend renewing on-line, rather than waiting in line 
in San Francisco at Convention, May 31-June 2. 
  
My apologies if you have recently taken care of this, as the last update I have received from the CDP is 
from August.  
  
Your personal support is so important. Thank you for all that you do 
  
With all my very best, Joy  
  

 

 

  
Joy Sterling | Rural Caucus Chair | 707 484 0013 | joy@ironhorsevineyards.com 

www.cdpruralcaucus.org 
 

 

  
STAY CONNECTED 

   

 

  

  
Iron Horse Vineyards | 9786 Ross Station Road, Sebastopol, CA 95471 

Sent by joy@ironhorsevineyards.com 
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